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NEWSFLASH! 

 

Thursday 11th March 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

I can’t tell you how wonderful it is to 

walk around the school and see 

the classrooms full of smiling 

children!  They definitely seem 

happy to be back with their friends 

and teaching staff. 

 

Some of the teachers have said 

that their pupils are being quite 

chatty in class but that makes us 

smile - it is just so lovely to see them 

all reconnecting with their friends in 

real life! 

 

I would like to thank you all for 

keeping socially distant at drop-off 

and pick-up times.  I know that we 

don’t have much space by the 

gate but with everyone’s co-

operation this seems to be running 

quite smoothly.   

 

I’m sure that your children are 

shattered from getting back into 

the routine of school, so I think our 

INSET day tomorrow could not 

have come at a better time!  

 

Keep safe and have a lovely 

weekend, 

 

Mrs Maurice 

 

 

Red Nose Day 

Next Friday, 19th March is Comic Relief, Red Nose Day and children 

are invited to come into school wearing fancy dress, something 

red or a Comic Relief t-shirt.  The usual buckets will be on the gate 

for any donations.  Don’t forget to pre-order your child’s red nose, 

if they would like one, by logging into your ParentPay account.  

The noses will then be handed out at registration time.  

If you need a reminder of your ParentPay account details, then 

please contact the School Office.  

 
 

 

Contact details 

Please remember to update your contact details with the office if 

you change your phone number or email address.  We have a few 

incidences when the number we have on file no longer works! 

 

Staff News 

On Tuesday we shall be saying a sad goodbye to Mrs Mackay.  

Since Mrs Mackay joined us in 2013, she has been a dedicated and 

much valued member of staff. I know that she will be greatly 

missed by staff and pupils alike.  We wish her and her family all the 

best as they relocate Up North! 

This week Mrs Gawn joined the St. Peter’s team as a Y3 Teaching 

Assistant in Sharks Class.  Mrs Gawn brings a wealth of experience, 

having previously worked in a specialist SEN school as a teacher.  

We have also welcomed Mrs Brixey as our new Midday Meal 

Supervisor working alongside Mrs Wharton in the hall at lunchtimes. 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Friday 19th March:  

Comic Relief Day 

Monday 22nd March:  

Y6 Bikeability starts 

Thursday 1st April:  

End of Term 

Monday 19th April:  

Summer Term starts 


